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Date: 05/28/2024          Alert No. 03 

 
CONSTRUCTION ALERT 

 
Scott Stadium Video Board Upgrade  

Wednesday, May 29th  
 

 
DESCRIPTION OF WORK 
 
PEDESTRIANS:  
Construction crews will use the west side of Alderman Rd. sidewalk to remove the fencing 
attached to the orange barricades. The sidewalk will remain open to pedestrians. 
 
VEHICLES:  
On Wednesday, May 29th , Alderman Rd. will experience intermittent road interruptions due to 
the removal of the orange barricades. The removal will take place on Wednesday, May 29th, 
from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Flaggers will assist with traffic. Alderman Rd. will remain open. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
• The Scott Stadium endzone video board will receive an upgrade. The upgrade will include an 
improved ‘scoreboard’ for upcoming stadium events.  
• Daktronics is the contractor performing this work.  
 
ISSUED BY:  
• Mike Doto, Assistant Athletics Director for Game Operations/Capital Projects, 
md2aw@virginia.edu, c. 609.410.0425 
 
FM ASSISTANCE BY:  
• Brian Williams, Sr. Project Manager, CC&R, gbw5r@virginia.edu, c 434.962.3692  
• Amanda Farmer, Sr. Construction Manager, af5qc@virginia.edu, c 434.566.2736 
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